
 

 

Church of the Good Shepherd 
MARCH 12, 2023     Third Sunday of Lent 

Our Lenten 

Journey 

Stations of the Cross  
 

Friday Evenings                                 
6:30 p.m. 

Confessions 
 

Wednesdays 7-8 p.m.                             
Fridays 11:40 a.m. - 12 p.m.                                

Saturdays 3-4 p.m. 

Meditation  
Sacred Heart Chapel, Parish Center 

Tuesdays 7 p.m., 
Thursdays 11 a.m. 

Wednesday Adoration  
March Only 

6:30 p.m. Mass 
 Adoration follows 7-8 p.m. 

 

Daily Weekday Masses -12:05 p.m. 
Wednesdays - 6:30 p.m. 

HOLY WEEK  
SCHEDULE 

 

PALM SUNDAY 

April 1st, 5 PM 
April 2nd, 10 AM, 12 PM, 5 PM 

Procession with Palms 
 

HOLY THURSDAY 

April 6th, 7:30 PM 
Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

Adoration in the Hall till 10:30 PM 
 

GOOD FRIDAY 

April 7th, 12 PM & 7:30 PM 
Stations of the Cross at 2 PM 

 
EASTER VIGIL 

April 8th, 8 PM 
Begins outside the Church 

 
EASTER SUNDAY 

April 9th 
8:00 AM 

10:00 AM 
12:00 NOON Our Lenten  

Reconciliation Service 
 

Tuesday, March 28th, 7:30 PM 
5 priests available for Confession 
Make time for God and yourself 



 

 

CHURCH OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

gsbh.org 

Rev. Edward Benioff, Pastor                                            
ebenioff@gsbh.org                                                                         

Rev. Colm O’Ryan, Pastor Emeritus 
 

PARISH CENTER and HOURS 

504 N. Roxbury Drive 
Beverly Hills,  CA  90210 

(310) 285-5425 
Monday - Friday 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Closed on Saturdays and Sundays 
 

Sr. Virginia Stehly, C.S.J. 
Director of RCIA and 
Adult Confirmation 
vstehly@gsbh.org 

 

Terry Hicks 
Director of Music 
thicks@gsbh.org 

 

Michelle Anglade 
Executive Secretary 
manglade@gsbh.org 

 

Penny Duffy 
Receptionist 

pduffy@gsbh.org 
 

Hazel Dee 
Business Manager 

hdee@gsbh.org 
 

MINISTRY VOLUNTEER 
 

Patty Formeca 
Director of Religious Education 

religioused@gsbh.org 
 

GOOD SHEPHERD SCHOOL 
 

gsbh.net 
 

Lisa Widmann 
Principal 

 

148 S. Linden Dr. 
Beverly Hills,  CA  90212 

(310) 275-8601 
 

INSTAGRAM:  GSBH_school 
TWITTER:  Parish@goodshepherdbh 

School@gsbhSchool 
 

FACEBOOK: 
facebook.com/GSBHCatholicSchool/  

 

Facebook.com/GoodShepherdChurchBeverlyHillsCA 

 

  

Monday,  March 13 
  Elizabeth Murray  -  (D) 
  

Tuesday,  March 14 
  Lupita Frausto 
   

Wednesday, March 15 
  Shia Labeouf 
 

Thursday,  March 16 
  Marie Rooney -  (D) 
 

Friday,  March 17  
  Rodrigo Ramirez -  (D) 

NO FLOWERS 
 
During the season of Lent, please 
do not place flowers at the 
shrines or statues within or  
outside the church building. 

OUR CHURCH IS OPEN 

Monday - Friday 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Saturday & Sunday 9:00 AM - 6:30 PM 

Have you seen our  
new website?  

                                       

Visit www.gsbh.org 

Wishing you all a  

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!! 
Especially to Fr. Colm O’Ryan and all the 

Irish parishioners in the Parish. 

http://facebook.com/GSBHCatholicSchool/


 

 



 

 

 

OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE MINISTRY                  

Michelle Anglade      manglade@gsbh.org              

PARISH SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE                                

Margaret Kame   events@gsbh.org                                             

PR SHAWL MINISTRY                                                        

Catherine Rawlins  prayershawl@gsbh.org        

PRIME TIME GENERATION                                            

Kevin Fisher  primetime@gsbh.org                                                                            

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CATECHISTS          

Patty Formeca  religioused@gsbh.org                                                           

SINGLE PARENT MINISTRY                                                     

Bernadette Advincula  singleparent@gsbh.org                

SPIRITUAL READING GROUP                                    

Margaret Kame  spiritualreading@gsbh.org          

SUNDAY HOSPITALITY                                               

Margaret Kame   hospitality@gsbh.org                                                    

SUNDAY SIP COORDINATOR                                

James Soh  sundaysip@gsbh.org                        

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY                                                

Idalia Santos     stvincentdepaul@gsbh.org                            

USHERS & GREETERS                                                       

Scott Sawyer     usher@gsbh.org                       

WEDDING MINISTRY                                           

Michelle Anglade manglade@gsbh.org                 

YOUNG ADULT GROUP                                                

BJ Boehm    yags@gsbh.org                                                            

YOUNG AT HEART SENIOR GROUP                             

Sr. Virginia  vstehly@gsbh.org 

 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
Jan Poss  biblestudy@gsbh.org 
ALTAR SERVING 
Maria Vicente    altarserver@gsbh.org  
BAKING MINISTRY 
Sr. Virginia  vstehly@gsbh.org 
BAPTISM MINISTRY 
Penny Duffy  pduffy@gsbh.org 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS MINISTRY 
Elizabeth Nguyen em@gsbh.org 
FUNERAL MINISTRY 
Elizabeth Nguyen funeral@gsbh.org 
CONFIRMATION - TEENS 
Mike Manhardt  teenconfirmation@gsbh.org 
ECUMENICAL & INTERFAITH REP. 
Sandra Bossi   christianunity@gsbh.org 
ENVIRONMENT & ART COMMITTEE 
Dee Marie Nieto  art@gsbh.org 
HOME MINISTRY OF PRAYER 
Sr. Virginia    vstehly@gsbh.org 
LECTORS 
Patty Formeca    lector@gsbh.org 
MEDIA 
Susan Palabrica  media@gsbh.org 
MEDITATION GROUP 
Mary Ann Gould  meditation@gsbh.org  
MINISTRY TO THE SICK & HOMEBOUND 
Will Foley  info@gsbh.org 
MISSION CIRCLE                        
Shirley Smith  missioncircle@gsbh.org              
MUSIC MINISTRY 
Terry Hicks  thicks@gsbh.org                            

 

PARISH MINISTRY LEADERS ROSTER 

Did you know?                                                                                  
Archdiocese of Los Angeles fingerprinting procedures  

The Archdiocese provides fingerprinting services free of charge 

and works with the California Department of Justice to have 

these fingerprints submitted and scanned by the appropriate 

agencies. Anyone in the archdiocese who has regular contact 

with minors or vulnerable adults, whether in a paid or volunteer 

position, must be fingerprinted before they can begin work. For 

more information about fingerprinting protocols, visit https://

handbook.la-archdiocese.org/chapter-9/section-9-3.  

https://handbook.la-archdiocese.org/chapter-9/section-9-3
https://handbook.la-archdiocese.org/chapter-9/section-9-3

